Sent: 13 April 2014 16:08
To: Planning
Subject: 14/00412/F

Dear Sirs,

 

I would like to object to the planning application.

 

i)    85 houses have just been approved on appeal in Deddington.  This is more than are proposed in the draft Local Plan.

 

ii)    It is in the Deddington  Conservation Area

 

iii)    Development on the this site has been refused before on the ground that it is next to the English Heritage protected Castle Grounds site.

 

iv)   It would increase traffic on the restricted road through Clifton, on Earls Lane which is crowded at present or through the two pinch points in Deddington village.    

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Brian Wood.       Earls Lane Deddington.  

